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BELLEVUE BOHOL TO HOST GIRO D LUCA 2017 

 
APRIL 28 2017, MANILA - As part of its aim to be part of the athletic community,                 
The Bellevue Resort Bohol is hosting the Motor Ace Giro D' Luca on May 26 to                
28, 2017. 
 
The annual three-day cycling event, now on its 5th run, is a gathering for cyclists               
where they will participate in three routes with different distances and courses. 
 
Endpoints for all routes is The Bellevue Resort Bohol with day 1 route starting at               
Inabanga Public Market, day 2 route starting at Carmen Public Market and day 3              
route starting at Jagna Wharf Road.  
 
Over 350 participants have already signed up and more participants are           
expected. 
 
For more information, you may visit the official page at          
www.facebook.com/GiroDLuca​. 

 
 

 
 
About The Bellevue Hotels and Resorts 
 
At the forefront of providing high quality Filipino hospitality, The Bellevue Hotels and Resorts manages deluxe and                 
standard class hotels in the country that offers the finest service and amenities for a luxurious stay.  
 
The hotel group boasts premiere properties such as The Bellevue Manila and The Bellevue Resort Bohol and                 
midscale properties in Alabang and in Quezon City with its B Hotels. As per the hotel group’s expansion projects,                   
more properties are expected to rise in the coming years. 
 
For more information, go to ​www.thebellevue.com​. 
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